From: PATRICK KRISTI FLANAGAN

To: JCCR Exhibits
Subject: CAP & TRADE HOUSE BILL 2020
Date: Thursday, March 7, 2019 10:51:51 AM

| am writing to strongly express my disagreement and distress over this bill! This will
devastate many communities! Please vote no. Itistime you listen to those you represent.

Kristi Flanagan
Baker City, OR
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